
Representative Millett, 
 
Hello, my name is David Denslow.  I'm a firefighter with the Municipality of Anchorage and a 17 year 
employee in PERS Tier 2.  I began my firefighting career in the United States Air Force in 1992 and served 
honorably at Elmendorf AFB for 4 years.  I want to thank you for introducing HB 116.  This bill could 
potentially affect my family, by allowing us to retire four years earlier than expected.  Its my 
understanding that the bill has a hearing on the 20th of this month.  I would be willing to testify at the 
hearing if you think it would be helpful.  I am currently trying to assess how many Anchorage Firefighters 
could potentially benefit from your bill.  Please let me know if there is anything I can do to be of 
assistance.  I have already urged my Representative Chris Tuck to support the bill. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Denslow 
 
907 229-1795 cell 
 
8521 Mentra Circle 
Anchorage, Alaska 99518 
 


